
We have a fantastic opportunity for two St John youth members, aged between 18 and 26 
years to travel to Singapore and be official Observers of the Regional First Aid Competitions.  

The two observers will gather information about the event to prepare for future St John Youth 
Teams to compete. The successful applicants will need to have a current passport, with at 
least 6 months validity and be able to be in Singapore from Friday, 21st July until Sunday, 23rd 
July, 2023. Flights and accommodation will be provided, and competitions and meals will be 
provided by the host (St John Singapore).  

The Observers will explore the event firsthand and prepare a report including their findings 
upon return. Guidelines for the report content will be provided prior to departure.  

AMAZING OPPORTUNITY ALERT 
· 

· 

Successful applicants must: 
· be aged between 18-26 years at the time of travel; 
· have a minimum of two (2) years’ service; 
· hold current membership with St John; 
· not have previously won the Norma Bell Award; and 
· hold a current passport with at least 6 months validity and has the right to travel to 

Singapore from Australia.  

Applicants are asked to provide evidence of their contribution to St John and the community. 
This evidence must include: 

· What the actions or contributions to St John are (or how they have made a difference); 
· How their actions or contributions have inspired others or the community;  
· Their leadership ability (e.g. creativity, self-confidence, communication, interest in and/or 

concern for others, striving for excellence, helping others to develop or succeed, going 
above and beyond); 

· Previous involvement in First Aid competitions (does not have to be in a competitor role).

The successful applicant will have flights and accommodation booked for them by the Australian 
Office. The successful applicant will not receive a lump sum in payment of prize money but may 
receive an amount on account of incidental expenses.  Applications must be received by 5pm on 
Wednesday, 31st May, 2023. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/BX9TTXD 


